
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
November 12, 2021 
 
Chair Linda Parks 
Ventura County Board of Supervisors 
800 S. Victoria Avenue 
Ventura, California 93003 
 

Subject: Ventura County Redistricting  
 
Dear Chair Parks and Board of Supervisors: 
 

As Chair of the Somis Municipal Advisory Council (MAC), I am writing on behalf of the MAC to 

express our desire to keep the Somis community in its entirety and as defined in the Somis MAC 

boundaries (map attached) in one Supervisorial district. On November 10, 2021, the MAC voted 

unanimously to send this recommendation to your Board as you move forward in your consideration 

of redistricting maps.  

Regards, 

 

 

Pat Richards, Chair 
Somis Municipal Advisory Council   
 
 
Attachment: Somis MAC Boundary Map 

 

Somis Municipal Advisory Council 
c/o County of Ventura 

    625 West Hillcrest Drive  
Thousand Oaks, CA 91360 

 
Members of the Council: 
Patrick Richards (Chair) 

Robert Fulkerson (Vice Chair)  
Tyler Cobb  
Jack Foss 

Patricia Martinez  
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